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Docket No. 50-315
Docket No. 50-316

American Electric Power Service
Corporation

Indiana and Michigan Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. John E. Dolan

Vice Chainnan
Engineering and Construction

1 Riverside Plaza
Columbus, OH 43216

Gentlemen:

We have completed our review of your two updated Quality Assurance Program
submittals, dated October 3, 1983, and October 16, 1984. These updated
descriptions pertain to the operation of the D. C. Cook Nuclear Power Plant,
Units 1 and 2.

On April 26, 1984, we requested additional information on your October 3, 1983,
submittal. On December 27, 1984, and January 3, 1985, members of our respec-
tive staffs discussed the additional information requested and several other
issues relative to the two submittals. Based on these discussions, we have
concluded that your September,1983, and July,1984, revisions satisfy the
requirements of 10 CFR 50, Appendix B and are acceptable.

Please contact Mr. F. Hawkins of my staff (312-790-5555) with any questions
'

you may have.

Sincerely,

" Original ' e; ?.. L. C;essard"-

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

cc: W. G. Smith, Jr., Plant Manager
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan

Public Service Commission
EIS Coordinator, USEPA

Region 5 Office
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